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Alberta Aids to Daily Living 

Bulletin # 100  
Policy Update 

Alberta Aids to Daily Living (AADL) General Policy and Procedure Update 
GN-16 Client Eligibility 

The AADL policy and regulation states that clients may not be eligible to receive AADL benefits if they 
are eligible to receive the same or similar benefit from another source.   

Other sources of benefits include Non-Insured Health Benefits (NIHB), Workers Compensation, 
Department of Veterans Affairs Health Care benefits, federal programs such as those for the RCMP 
and Armed Forces, and private insurance.   

The policy has been updated to address potential situations where an Albertan has private insurance, 
but the amount funded by private insurance does not cover the full cost of the benefit.   

If an Albertan has private insurance that covers 100% of the cost of the benefit, they are not eligible to 
receive the same benefits under the AADL program.  




